Quincy, MA 02169 July 26, 2005

Congressman William Delahunt 2454 Rayburn House Office Building N.W. Washington D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Delahunt:

I write on behalf of my seven year old son who will be drafted into the "Iraqnam" War. As President Bush leads the country towards reinstituting a draft and drawing us into another Vietnam, please note my views as being representative of many of your constituents.

I believe that whenever U.S. military troops are deployed the United States must commit to using all weapons we have (short of nuclear weapons, but not necessarily excluding nuclear weapons) in order to end the engagement in the minimum amount of time possible.

The rules of engagement to which our soldiers conform must be crafted so as to provide for their maximum safety.

When executing military maneuvers no consideration should be given to the safety of enemy soldiers or citizenry or to world opinion if such consideration even minimally increases the risk of harm to United States soldiers. The most precious form of life on Earth is American life, and that includes our soldiers as they are our children.

In the absense of the ability to fulfill such directives as outlined above, United States military troops should not be used for any reason.

